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NEWSLETTER

Happy end of term everyone! What an incredible year it has been! | am so proud of all the staff and children.
Everyone has worked so hard and achieved so much. We had a wonderful leavers’ assembly yesterday and they had
so much fun at their disco. Thanks to Miss Cafe, Mrs Doble and Ms Frazer for organsing the party and to Marcus for
the photo booth. They have been brilliant Year 6s and | am really going to miss them. The pupil leadership team have
been great at helping to lead the school. The new pupil leadership team has been chosen for next year.

Yesterday we had an assembly in which we enjoyed watching a slidehshow of Colour Run photos. We watched
Volodymr's video all about the Ukraine-such a moving film. It shows the Ukraine before the war and where he lived-
such a beautiful country. It then shows the devastation the war has caused. It ends with his new life here in the UK.
We said goodbye to the very special Miss Rundle. We are excited for her, off on her new adventure, but we are sad for
our loss. We enjoyed looking at some photos of outdoor learning and her trip to the Houses of Parliament to
celebrate. Mrs Jones also announced the winner of the science homework project this term-well done to Harvey for
his fabulous booklet about Tim Peake. Mrs Doble announced that every class managed to complete enough steps to
get them to Paris ready for the Olympics. We look forward to watching Molly Caudery, from lllogan, in her pole
vaulting event.

Today's assembly focused on the 5 ways to wellbeing ready for the children to think about over the summer. | am
sending home a digital booklet to support this on Dojo. We also watched one of our favourite clips about a pig who
never gives up - Ormie which made us all laugh! Don't forget to complete the summer challenge and send in a
picture of your child being curious, creative or courageous.

We finished off the term with an icecream treat! Thanks to Harvey and Flo's parents for providing everyone in the
school with an icecream! Have a fabulous summer and see you on Wednesday 4th September.

Cassie Pamplin
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Year 6 Leavers

Medal Winners
Attainment-Hugo
Progress-Lianna
Growth Mindset-Mylo
Endeavor-Kara-Lily
Fred Harris Award-Ellie

New Pupil Leadership Team

House Captains 2023-24
100 Acre - Genevieve
Farthing Wood - Daisy
Enchanted Wood - Will

Forbidden Forest - Esmae

Vice House Captains
100 Acre — Henry
Farthing Wood - Reuben
Enchanted Wood - Elliot
Forbidden Forest — Martha

Sports Captains
Sam and Amelie

Vice Sports Captains
Jowan and Mia

Sports Leader
Nerissa

School Ambassador
Evelyn

Eco-Councillors
Lowen, Kenzie and Evelyn



Goodbye Miss Rundle

Congratulations Harvey




